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The Hague, 27 August 2018 

 

Susi Zijderveld and Angelien Kemna appointed to 
Supervisory Board NIBC 

 

Today, NIBC Holding N.V. held an Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) to vote on the appointment of Susi 

Zijderveld and Angelien Kemna as new members of the Supervisory Board of NIBC Holding N.V.  

 

The EGM appointed Susi Zijderveld and Angelien Kemna for a term ending immediately after the Annual General 

Meeting to be held in 2022. They are also appointed as Supervisory Board member of NIBC Bank N.V.  

  

The full agenda and notes are available on www.nibc.com. 

 

 

 

For more information, please see our website www.nibc.com and/or contact: 

 

Michèle Negen – Jacobusse 

Investor Relations 

T: +31 70 342 9590 

E: michele.negen@nibc.com 

Eveline van Wesemael 

Press Relations 

T: +31 70 342 5412 

E: eveline.van.wesemael@nibc.com 

Toine Teulings 

Debt Investor Relations 

T: +31 70 342 9836 

E: toine.teulings@nibc.com 
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